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Maddie’s Note: 
Welcome to the first monthly ASA newsletter of 2018! In this issue, I’ll 
be recapping the biggest events of this past January. Stay tuned : ) 

CantoMando 
CantoMando gave us an amazing performance on the 27th, enthralling the audience with 
their humorous and witty act. The three lovely guys behind CantoMando even stayed to 
participate in festivities afterwards, making it a truly unforgettable experience.  

 

If you were unable to attend, don’t worry – ASA has more tricks up its sleeve and endless 
things to offer, so keep watching for a plethora of exciting events to come! 
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January 26th. 2018 
 

Pitt x CMU ASA Bowling 
It’s hard to PIN down exactly what made this collaborative bowling event so great, but I 
think it’s safe to say that everyone was BOWLED over with elation. Members from the 
two ASA groups were able to meet and become friends through the exhilaration of 
knocking things over with heavy balls, and what more could you possibly ask for? 
 

 
 
I don’t know about you, but this event was right up my ALLEY! 

Fundraisers 
The bubble tea and brownie fundraisers were a success! Keep coming out and 
supporting us by indulging your sugar cravings; you can even sign up to table by 
messaging a board member. 
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January 22nd, 2018 
 

New Board 
As most of you probably already know, a new board was elected this past month. Your 
new board members will work hard to provide you with the most enjoyable club 
experience possible! 
 

 
 
They’re some pretty cool people! 

GBMs 
We had lots of cool GBMs in January, from playing in the snow and having snowball 
fights, to playing board games, to preparing for spring mentor/mentee reveal! Your PR 
Heads work hard to put these events together for you, so come out and have some good, 
wholesome times with your ASA buddies every Wednesday at 5:30 PM! 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Reminders 
Finally, some reminders: 

• Booth is fully underway, so please come out to open hours to help out! It is 
incredibly fun and worthwhile, and you definitely don’t want to miss out on being 
a part of it. Here are the open hours: 

 
 

• Spring retreat is coming up, so get hyped! There are very few spots left, so if you 
haven’t signed up yet, jump on that. 

• ECAASU is also coming up! It’s an Asian American conference at Cornell, and if 
you still want to go, there is still a little time to sign up. 

• Small groups have been released, so don’t forget to hang out with your small 
group family! This is a great chance to meet new people and make some great 
friends. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks for reading & stay supa tight, 
                              Mads 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


